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What is becoming apparent is that any deregulation usually spells the end of that industry, the
Liberals both State and Federal throw committees at any industry effected by deregulation, this
to speed its demise and to clear the decks for the next industry in trouble. This rings true of the
automotive industry, the aviation industry and of course the sale of ports infrastructure that
began with Darwin Port.

The Chinese are just standing by to take advantage of Australia’s poor Governance, the COVID 19
financial strain on the economy will see the Government coffers drying up. So much so that
Government sell offs will increase and the Chinese who have as much money as you want will
win!

Maybe Malcom Turnbull could go overseas to the UK and work alongside Tony Abbot to achieve
a dairy industry result as well? It’s the next generation that will miss out, their lives will be one of
tax, tax and more tax, thanks to the Lib’s?

Brexit is the shining star in all of this, we will see masses of Pom’s requiring additional dairy
products, this new and exciting market should and must be taken advantage of while it’s still in
this state of flux.

The Australian dairy industry should jump on board and fill in the gaps that the UK farmers will
find hard to fill. Our market in native plant based products could easily be combined with
Australian dairy products to provide a new and exciting variation of cheese products that the
Pom’s can’t match.

It truly is a shame when One Nation has to do the thinking for the Federal Government, we must
ensure that any ideas that are identified will be that of One Nation for the Nation!

Mike Andrew.





